
Larry Theurer Jr. 

Greater Cleveland Beekeepers Association- President 

Proponent Testimony HB392- Immunity in Certain Torts for Beekeepers 

On behalf of the Greater Cleveland Beekeepers Association I would like to support the pending 

legislation of House Bill 392. 

As urban beekeepers we have a lot to worry about without the hassle of being sued for something that 

is natural for the honeybee foraging for nectar and pollen.  As you may or may not know, a honeybee 

only stings as a last resort.  We need the honeybee to help feed us humans. 

Thank you for hearing a bill that will help protect the beekeepers of Ohio from frivolous lawsuits.  If I 

myself or the Greater Cleveland Beekeepers Association can be of further help, please free to contact 

us. 

Thank you, 

Larry Theurer, Jr., President 

Greater Cleveland Beekeepers Association 

 


